
 

Welcome to Barton Common 

 

 
We welcome back four New Forest Ponies grazing on Barton Common 

as they undertake important conservation work. 

These Forester ponies are normally forest run livestock and they are 

owned by a New Forest Commoner. 

They are semi-feral – THEY ARE NOT PETS! 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

• Please do not approach the ponies nor try to befriend them – 

keep your distance! 

 

 

• Please keep dogs under control around the ponies. 

 

 

• Do not allow dogs to chase or worry them! 

 

 

• Do not feed the ponies – they have plenty of natural food to eat! 

 

Please report any issues to New Milton Town Council 
Tel. 01425 619120 

Email: info@newmiltontowncouncil.gov.uk 
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